
Parent Permission Form for 
Publication of Student Work/Photo 

 
Please print, complete form, and return to Ms. Radcliffe. 

 
Questions or comments?  Please email me at 

kradcliffe@elon.edu 
 

 
Dear Parent: 
 
I have a webpage on the Internet, which I use as a communication 
tool with parents. The purpose of this webpage is to keep parents 
informed, encourage students to use the Internet in a safe manner, 
and share work and photos of students.  
 
It is my practice to seek parent permission before including your 
child’s work or photo on my webpage. It is my policy to only include 
first names of students on the Internet; last names and personal 
information will not be used in posting your child’s work or photo. In 
order to include your child in this endeavor I must have your signed 
permission. Please review the information below, sign, and return to 
Ms. Radcliffe. 
 

 
I give my permission for my child, _______________________’s, 
 
Photo________ 
 
Writing_______ 
 
Artwork ______ 
 
to be included on Ms. Radcliffe’s webpage. I understand that this 
document is located on the World Wide Web and can be seen 
throughout the world by many people with access to the Internet. For 
security reasons, I understand that my child’s full name will not be 
published on the Internet.  
 
Student Name_____________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature___________________________________________ 
Date________________ 


